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Christianson, Eric

From: Thomas Sloan [thomas_sloan@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2011 10:23 AM

To: Christianson, Eric

Subject: Brocach!!

Hello,

My name is Thomas Sloan and I own a home at 1803 Keyes ave. just off of Monroe street. I am writing to express my
support for the proposed opening of Brocach pub on Monroe street. I think this would be a great addition to the
businesses on Monroe, which have become a valuable and vibrant part of our neighborhood. Thanks.

Tom




